
Help us review our current safeguarding practices
and be a safe church for all.

  We want to hear 
your views

This is an anonymous and confidential survey. 
Responses will be received directly by INEQE and not

by the Diocese.

ineqe.com/churchofengland/peterborough 

As part of a national programme
the INEQE Safeguarding Group
is undertaking an audit of
safeguarding across the
Diocese. 

We value your input and what
you say will inform the Diocese-
specific recommendations of the
audit, all of which aim to improve
and develop our safeguarding
practices.

Scan the code to
complete the survey 


